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COVID 19: COMPLIANCE WITH THE OYO STATE GOVERNMENT'S ADDITIONAL 

PRECAUTIONARY MEASURE 

 

In line with the partial lock down of the state announced by the OYO State 

Government,  operators of Bars, Restaurants and Club on campus are enjoined to immediately 

close their outlets to individuals/groups. 

 

It is important that we should do our best to keep physical and social distancing. 

 

To this end, to control human traffic on campus, the Poly and Ajibode gates will be closed 

effective Monday 30 March, 2020 until further notice. 

 

Please stop the spread, stay safe, stay at home and stay alive. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

MANAGEMENT. 
 


